
Greetings! 

13476 King William Road, King William, Virginia 23086 
(804) 769-0041 

Thank you for your interest in a Sharon Indian School Foundation Scholarship. The Upper Mattaponi 
Tribe takes great pride in our citizens' educational endeavors and is eager to assist our students 
wherever possible. 

Completed applications should be emailed to Deborah Wilkinson at Deborah.wilkinson@umitribe.gov or 
mailed to the tribal government office located at: 

Upper Mattaponi Indian Tribe 
Attn: Scholarship Committee 
13476 King William Road 
King William, Virginia 23086 

Completed applications must either be emailed or postmarked by June 14, 2024. 
Incomplete or late applications will not be considered. All completed and timely applications will be 
reviewed by the scholarship committee. The following criteria must be met: (I) enrolled citizen of the 
Upper Mattaponi Indian Tribe, (2) graduate or are graduating from High School, high school 
equivalency diploma, or another accredited Institution, and (3) acceptance into an accredited 
Community College, University, Trade school, apprentice program, or approved institution for 
preparation and testing for high school equivalency diploma. If you were awarded a scholarship from 
the Sharon Indian School Foundation, we will require your most recent transcripts to prove GPA of2.0 
or higher. 

The amount of funds awarded will be announced in July via email following the committee's decision. 
Funds will be dispersed directly to the institution of the applicant's choosing. A special accommodation 
can be requested for students who may need to use the funds for something other than tuition assistance 
after the awards are announced. Please contact Deborah Wilkinson with any questions about the 
application process. 

Best Regards, 

Deborah Wilkinson, Treasurer 
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